
In the news: Director Terry
Hawkins  hired  to  help  with
school finance projects

Director  Terry
Hawkins is chair of
the Public Finance
Practice  Group
where  he  has  more
than  33  years
experience  in
municipal  finance
projects.

Phillips Murrah Director Terry Hawkins was featured in the
Claremore Daily Progress newspaper in relation to $2.4 million
in building bonds being issued to build and renovate schools
and related projects.

In the story, “School board sets date for sale of building
bonds,” reporter Mark Friedel wrote:

The $2.4 million in building bonds is part of the $42.645
million  bond  issue  passed  by  school  district  voters  in
November 2007 for the construction of Catalayah Elementary
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and the new high school gymnasium, as well as Lantow Field
additions and other renovations throughout the district.

The bonds will become due in the amount of $600,000 two years
from their date and $600,000 annually each year following
until paid.

Board members approved the employment of Terry L. Hawkins
with Phillips Murrah P.C., of Oklahoma City, as bond counsel
for the issuance of bonds.


